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Ide Hill News 
Term 1 Week 6 

“Do everything in Love”  
 

 

Next Week 
Monday Please return Sparkle and Shine 

forms by today, together with £4 
payment per child.  

Tuesday 3:15 Final French Club 
Tinned donations for Sevenoaks Food 
bank to school please.  

Wednesday 10am Open Morning for Prospective 
Parents 

Thursday 9:45 Governor Strategy Meeting 
 

Friday Last Day of Term – End of Term 1 
 

 
 
Sevenoaks Food Bank 
Next week, we will be holding a collection for 
Sevenoaks Food Bank. We are inviting all children to 
show their support to others by bringing a non-
perishable item to school.  If you feel that you could 
donate a tin, please bring it into school by 
Wednesday 16th October. The foodbank are looking 
for specific items, including tinned fruit, tinned 
vegetables, Fray Bentos pies and UHT milk. I plan to 
take all donations to the foodbank at the end of the 
week. Thank you in advance for your support.  
 

Phonics meeting 
Thank you to all those who attended Mrs Daniel’s 
phonics workshop this week. I have had some lovely 
feedback from parents. We are very pleased that you 
found it so useful. Many thanks to Mrs Daniels for 
organising this event.  
 

Year 6 
Parents of children in year 6 are now able to complete 
the Secondary Common Application Form (SCAF). 
Applications close on the 31st October 2019. To apply 
online please click here. Please note that Kent Test 
results will be released to parents on the 17th 
October.    
 

 

Weekly Awards 
These will be presented at St Mary’s church on 
Tuesday at 2:30pm. Parents are always very welcome 
to attend. Please sit at the back of the church to allow 
sufficient space for children.  
 

Saplings Halle – For being kind to your friends and 
helping them to join in at playtime.  
Max – For always being so polite and 
remembering to say please and thank you.  

Elms Toby – For his excellent Pumpkin Soup 
instructions.  
Willow – For her amazing story about a 
brother and sister.  

Beech Chloe – For being a model pupil. For 
always trying hard, listening and working 
so well with others.  
Elliot – For developing a growth mind-set 
and his perseverance. You have worked so 
hard this week. Well done.  

Willows Aria and Ethan – nominated by Mrs 
Robson for working so very hard to 
produce some fantastic poetry this week 
and for helping others in their learning.  

Hazel Bradley – For his excellent work on using 
mental maths strategies in addition 
problems.  
Finn– For working so hard with his writing. 

Ash Dylan A – For some excellent questions 
and curiosity in our learning about Martin 
Luther King.  
Tiger – For his thoughtful comments and 
his curiosity in our learning about Martin 
Luther King.  

Oaks Olly – For his excellent efforts in 
calculating percentages.  
Jessica – for her great attitude to her 
maths learning. Well done! 

 

Attendance Ted 
Winner 

House Cup  
Winner 

 

Ash 
 

Bodiam 
 

 

  
 

 

Kelsey, Georgina, Grace L,  Matty, 
Phoebe A and Sammy 

In collective Worship next week, we will 

continue to discuss these big questions: 

Why do we celebrate harvest? 

How can we share out our harvest? 

How can we say thank you for our harvest?  

Do we use God’s gift of creation wisely? 

 

 

 

 

https://kent.cloud.servelec-synergy.com/ParentPortal/default.aspx

